
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

TO MUNICIPAL TAXPAYERS  
REGIONAL COUNTY MUNICIPALITY GOLFE-DU-SAINT-LAURENT 

 
PROMULGATION OF BY-LAW NO18-AR982-2025 

 
 

The population is advised that the following by-law was adopted by the council of the 
MRC du Golfe-du-Saint-Laurent on May 1,2025: 
 
By-law no18-AR982-2025 decreeing the election of the warden by universal suffrage 
 
This by-law is available at the office of the MRC du Golfe-du-Saint-Laurent, located at 29, chemin 
d'Aylmer Sound, Suite 400, Chevery, during office hours, and on the MRC website, where all 
persons may consult it.  
 
This regulation comes into force on the date of publication of this notice. 
 
 
 
Given in Chevery 
This May 1,2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Karine Monger 
General Manager and Clerk-Treasurer 


